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Curious about
other countries? 
Join us for an open house!
March 22 in the Batavia Library, Newton Room, from 7-8:45 PM

Robbin Lang, AFS Volunteer, robbinlang@ameritech.net
Questions? Talk to a local representative about the AFS experience:

afsusa.org/host 
1-800-AFS-INFO

Learn more about countries beyond our borders. Meet the Indian 
and Ghanaian sta� who are visiting, taste international treats, get a 
henna design, watch a native dance, and play our country/item 
matching game for prizes. You will also learn about AFS scholarships 
to study abroad and what is required to be a host family!
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